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GLASTONBURY LANDOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
P.O. Box 312, Emigrant, Montana 59027 

 
August 31, 2016 

 
 

Re:  (1) Nomination & Nominee Forms for Board of Directors and Ombudsmen  
  Due: September 30, 2016 at noon  
 
 (2) Annual Meeting and Elections for Board of Directors and Ombudsmen 
  Saturday, November 12, 2016, from 8:45 a.m. to noon  
  Emigrant Hall in Emigrant, Montana 

 
 
Dear Glastonbury Landowners,  

 
Greetings from the heart of Paradise Valley! It’s been a busy year, and the Glastonbury 

Landowners Association’s (GLA’s) 20th Annual Meeting and Elections is just around the corner.  
 

 The purpose of this letter is to notify you that nominations for six directors of the GLA Board 
(three from South and three from North) and two ombudsmen (one from South and one from 
North) are being accepted through noon, September 30, 2016. GLA member landowners may 
nominate themselves or other members to serve in these positions.  
 
 If you have the skills and a desire to join us in building and maintaining a better community, it is 
our hope that you will consider volunteering your time and running for one of these positions. If there are 
other individuals who you believe are qualified and who share an interest in our community, we hope that 
you will encourage them to run as well. Please review the enclosed forms for eligibility requirements and 
the process to follow when nominating yourself or another landowner.   

 
It is always gratifying to see both new and long-time members interested in joining the Board  

and participating in the decision-making process which affects all Glastonbury landowners. We welcome 
landowners to get involved and share their experience and skills!  
 
  We look forward to receiving your completed nominations and nominee forms by noon on 
September 30. In early October we will mail voting materials and information to you, including the names 
of the nominees for both North and South Glastonbury.  
 
       
      Sincerely yours,  

                                                     
      Charlotte Mizzi, GLA President 
 
 
Enclosures: Nomination & Candidate Guidelines, Nomination Form & Nominee Information Form 
 
Change of Property Ownership: If there has been any change in the ownership of your property, please give us 
the name, address and telephone number of the new owner as well as the final date of sale. You can go to our 
website (www.glamontana.org) and fill out the “Realty Transfer” form online (the form is found in the “Current 
Landowners” section); send this information to P.O. Box 312, Emigrant, Montana 59027; or leave a message at 
(406) 451-0033. This will help us to ensure that every member is notified of our 2016 Annual Meeting and 
Elections, as well as keep our records and mailing list up-to-date. 


